
    
 
   

 

Non-Discrimination Policy 

 

Newaygo Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, age, color, 

national origin, religion, disability, or any other protected characteristics in its education 

programs, activities, administrations or employment policies, as required in Title IX of 

the 1972 Education Amendments, Executive Order 11246, as amended, Section 799A 

and 845 of the Public Health Act, Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, and the Equal 

Pat Act. 

Inquiries concerning the application of, or grievances for, any of these regulations should 

be addressed to Dr.Peggy Mathis, Newaygo Public Schools, 360 S. Mill Street, P.O. Box 

820, Newaygo, MI 49337. 
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